From: Sarah Postlethwaite 
Sent: 22 August 2014 15:02
To: Rebekah Morgan
Subject: 14/00962/OUT OS parcel 4300 Hook Norton Rd 

Rebekah,

The proposed development is unlikely to have any ecological impacts, however a landscaping scheme detailing the new planting, hedgerows and species to be used should be submitted as a reserved matter.

Sarah Postlethwaite BSc MSc MCIEEM
Ecology Officer 
Development Management 
Cherwell District Council 
Direct Dial: 01295 227912
mailto:sarah.postlethwaite@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 
www.cherwell.gov.uk
